Indiana University of Pennsylvania

Fall 2023 Planetarium Shows

FREE AND OPEN TO PUBLIC
Weyandt Hall Planetarium, IUP campus

Awaiting the Darkening
Mon., Sept. 25, 2023, 7:00 P.M.

Two solar eclipses will dazzle the U.S. in the next 8 months. Where can you see them, what will
you see, and how can you watch safely? Come find out. (Corona of Sun; NASA/Sun-Earth day)

Many Nations, One World: The Moon
Weds., Oct. 25, 2023, 7:00 P.M.

The new rush is beginning! More countries than you can count on one hand have serious plans to
explore the Moon in the next few years. What makes the Moon so interesting to so many? We’ll
examine the answers to this question. (Chandrayaan-3 at lunar south pole; ISRO)

What This Planetarium Can Do!
Sat., Nov. 18, 2023, 10:00 A.M. and Mon. Nov. 20, 2023, 7:00 P.M.

As we prepare to retire the venerable Spitz planetarium projector after 57 years of service, we’ll take a last nostalgic look at
what it shows, how it was revolutionary for its time, and what the future holds for planetariums.

Watch for shows in the Cejka Planetarium
in Kopchick Hall in Spring 2024!

The new home for science at [UP will open in 2024. It includes a state-of-the-art
digital planetarium. Watch for the schedule of shows in this new, exciting facility.
(Architect’s drawing of Cejka Planetarium; PWWG Architects)

Sponsored by the
Geography, Geology, Environment, and Planning Department and
the Kopchick College of Natural Science and Mathematics at IUP

Shows are at the Indiana University of Pennsylvania planetarium, located on the first floor of Weyandt

Hall. Weyandt Hall is on the east side of the Oak Grove next to Oakland Avenue. Weather permitting,

after the show telescope observing of the night sky (evening shows) or the Sun (daytime shows) will be

available. Seating is limited; doors will open 15 minutes before each show. Groups that wish to attend
are asked to call in advance. For more information call 724-357-5626 or 724-357-2379.



